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This carnival-style event will be on Friday 3/22 from 4 to 8 p.m.  This is always a fun event for the kids, and we are so excited to continue the tradition this year!  

We are asking all room parents to help with auction baskets and carnival booths.  Please coordinate with us when you know which carnival game or craft you would like to do for your class booth so we can ensure a variety of activities for the kids.  If you need ideas, there are several games in our PTA shed that you are welcome to use.  Please contact Apryl at acoules@yahoo.com for booth information.

More information is included on the following pages, including a sample of the letters you should send home to the parents of your class.

The Basket Theme signup sheet is available in the staff lounge for your child’s teacher to make this year’s selection for your class.  Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask!


